
POSTING REQUIREMENTS FOR FERC STANDARDS OF CONDUCT 

PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY 

FERC Standards of Conduct, Section 358.8(c)(2)):  A transmission provider must 

designate a chief compliance officer who will be responsible for standards of 

conduct compliance.  The transmission provider must post the name of the chief 

compliance officer and provide his or her contact information on its Internet 

website. 

PG&E has designated John Simon, Executive Vice President General Counsel and Chief 
Ethics and Compliance Officer of PG&E Corporation as PG&E’s Chief Compliance 
Officer for the Standards of Conduct.  Mr. Simon may be reached at 300 Lakeside 
Drive, Oakland, CA 94612.
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